
 
 
Dated: 22nd January 2018  
 
 
Planning application reference: RU.17/2041- Land to rear of 78A, Hummer 
Road,Egham.TW20.9BP 
 
 
 
 
 
The proposals are very similar to those put forward in planning applications 
RU17/0408 and RU17/0411. 
 
We objected to those applications and we oppose this new one for the same 
reasons. We wish everything we said against those applications to be 
considered as arguments against this one too. 
 
A copy of our letter of objection to the earlier applications is attached. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Chris Fisher 
 
Planning co-ordinator, Egham Residents’ Association 
 


